Hello all, A crew is hosting a trap shooting event for Larry Ferchoffs retirement. If you have interest
and would like to participate the event is being held at the Edmonton gun club and will be held on
September 27th at 2pm. There is a fee for participation which is $150, please RSVP by Friday
September 12th as we need to know numbers for the venue.

Please contact Al Huls in person or text 780 233 1935.



